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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 12 – Wednesday 12th July 2023 

We are rapidly approaching the end of another academic year at Mayfield. So many positive things have happened 

this year, too many to mention every one. Therefore, I will start with the children and congratulate them all on 

the progress they have made, including year 6 and their fabulous SATS results. Thanks too for all of your support 

for us this year – governors, PTA and all parent helpers in particular. Lastly thanks to all of the staff who work so 

hard to support your children each and every day. 

Apologies for the last minute cancellation of KS2 sports day – you can never trust a weather app, or even three of 

them!! We will attempt it again at 9.00am on Monday morning, straight after drop off. Please could the children 

arrive in their house colour T-shirts 

Paula Ayliffe 

 

Dinner Money 

Balances 

All dinner money balances need to be brought up to date as soon as possible.  Any Year 6 

accounts in credit next Wednesday will be refunded or transferred to sibling’s accounts. 

Art Exhibition All of the classrooms will be open on Monday until 5.30pm for you all to look around all of 

the school and see the art that the children have been working on this half term. 

Music 

Instruments 

Can any borrowed musical instruments please be returned to school by the end of term. 

There is a large amount of ukulele’s on loan and need to be returned.   

Library Books 

Amnesty  

All library books should be returned to school as soon as possible, so they can be checked 

in and the library is restocked ready for the next school year. We will have a box in the 

front foyer to collect any returns. 

A Big Thank 

You from the 

PTA 

 

It’s been quite the year for the PTA – record breaking bake sales, Bag2School collections 

and summer fair, a new website and more to come! Those successes wouldn’t have 

happened if it weren’t for involvement across the whole school, so a really big THANK 

YOU from the PTA committee. We’re really excited about bringing more fun to school 

next year. 

Read the highlights and find out how your donations have been spent at 

fundmayfield.com/news 

Summer 

Bunting 

Challenge 

 

We’ve always borrowed the bunting that you see go up round the school for our events, 

but we’d love to have our own. Can you help?  

We’ve created a step by step guide for you to follow and you can get really creative with 

what you make – we’d love it to be a mix of colours and designs that really demonstrates 

how every child at the school is different. 

Templates can be found in the school office or online at fundmayfield.com/bunting – happy 

sewing! 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 14th July  Pupil reports issued 

Monday 17th July 9.00 - KS2 Sports Morning  

Monday 17th July 3.20 – 5.30 Art Exhibition 

Wednesday 19th July  Last day of term 
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